March 27, 2012

Dear Friends,

Please find the enclosed invitation from the Bishop Search and Nominating Committee for the upcoming Listening Day for all lay members of the diocese. Note that all ages are invited to attend to offer input for the writing of the diocesan profile as we begin our search for our next bishop.

Please use the following as publicity in any and all means to communicate the invitation to your parishioners: bulletin boards, bulletin inserts, emails, and newsletters, and any other way to extend the invitation.

As part of the profile, we are soliciting high quality photographs, preferably in electronic format for publication, showing parishioners, activities, and ministries. Those that show both your church property with parish activities are ideal. Please email your photographs to the Rev. Scott West at saw764@yahoo.com.

Faithfully,

Barbara Johnson and The Rev. Scott A. West, Co-chairs Bishop Search and Nomination Committee

